
 

 

 

 

            

 

 

June 2024 Issue 
Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at 

Chippendayle Lodge, we hope you enjoy! 
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Residents celebrating their birthday in May 

are…  

9th June Richard 

11th June 

Pauline 

19th June Andy 

26th June Doris 

Happy Birthday to you all 

 

 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU !!! 



What we got up to in May 

Porky the Lamb came to visit . 

 

 



We also made Caterpillars and 

started on the project in the 

garden potting plants. 

 

 



Banks the Donkey came for a 

visit 

 

 

 



Singers coming up in June 

 

 

Peter Kneebone 

Friday 7th June 

Thursday 20th June 

 

John Cunningham 

Friday 21st June 

 

 

 



Coming up in June 

Primary School Visit 

Church Service 

Singers 

Arts & Crafts 

Chair Exercises 

Gardening 

Colouring 

Games 

Bingo 

 

 



*Vacancies* 
 

We have some current room vacancies available here at Chippendayle 

Lodge. 

You are now welcome to have a look round Chippendayle Lodge, if you 

wish to do so please do not hesitate to contact us on 01622 859230 to book 

this in. Here are some pictures of some of the rooms we have available; 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Getting in Touch 
Chippendayle Lodge , 10 Chippendayle Drive, Harrietsham, Maidstone, ME17 1AD 

Tel: 01622 859230  Email: chippendaylelodge@charinghealthcare.co.uk 
Website: www.charinghealthcare.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


